
Request for NCS Newsletter 
Noble Central publishes a digital newsletter every month. You can access these newsletters 24/7 in color on 
our school website: www.noblecentralschool.ca 
And as always, you can “like” our Facebook page to receive instant updates, reminders of important school 
events, and photos.  

We realize that not everyone has easy access to the internet at home. If you want to receive a black & white paper copy 
of our newsletter every month, please specify your preferences below: 
 
**Please fill out this form and have your child return it to their homeroom teacher. 
**ONE FORM PER FAMILY** 
 
Names of children enrolled at NCS: 
 
→I don’t have easy access to the internet and would like to continue receiving 1-paper copy of ‘Noble Central News’ 
every month (circle one): 

YES                NO 
       
         Please send my paper copy home with (name of student if you circled “YES”):                                                               

 

 
→ I would like the school to send me an email every month to let me know when the newsletter is available to view 
online (circle one): 

YES               NO 
 

→ Email address (if you circled “YES”): 
 
 


